
Our first corridor display of the year. We wrote diary extracts based on 

the book ‘Journey’ and create models that looked like they had been 

created by the magic red crayon in the story. 

 

 

 

We have our PE lessons outside as much as possible and we play 

socially distanced games. We have focussed on improving key 

fundamental skills such as throwing, jumping and running techniques. 

Our aim during these lessons has been self-improvement and trying to 

set and beat personal bests. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

We enjoy our weekly forest school lessons. We are currently making 

woodland sculptures out of natural materials found in the woods. 

 

      

 

 

In DT, we made giant model of the Iron Man and we included a circuit 

to make parts of our model light up. We worked in pairs when we 

created our models. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

In art, we made Iron Man silhouettes over a pastel background. We 

love the display we made in our cloakroom area. This art outcome was 

linked to the class novel we were reading ‘The Iron Man’ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We always immerse ourselves into a new topic in English. Here, we are 

creating snowflakes to link with the snowy theme in Narnia from ‘The 

Lion, the Witch and the Wardrobe’. We will use these as a boarder for 

our next corridor display – ‘Frozen Kingdom’. 

 

 

 

 



We had a great time when we worked with Darren from Roots to Food. 

He taught us how to make a Japanese meal from scratch. We all 

loved the food that we made! 

 

   

 

     

 

We are always proud to receive the effort cup. We keep the cup on 

our table for the week as a reward. 

 



We love to play Times Tables Rock Stars to improve our timetables skills. 

Every Friday, Mrs Golding-Williams looks at the leader board and we 

find out where we have placed. 

 

 

 

In Music, we have been exploring the pentatonic scale (a melody 

made up only using 5 notes). We have also listened to different styles 

of music and used musical and non-musical terms to describe the 

music. The class thoroughly enjoyed adding actions to one of the 

songs we listened to! 

 

 



 

 

 

In computing, we have been learning how to vlog! We worked in pairs 

to plan and record our own vlogs, we all had great fun! As part of this 

topic we thought about the different ways we can use computers to 

communicate such as, blogging and online forums. 

 


